The Antipodean East European Study Group, together with the 
New Zealand European Union Centres Network, is organising a conference on the theme

Evolving Institutions in Ukraine:

A multi-disciplinary approach to post-Soviet space
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In recent years, the modern Ukrainian state has once again become a topic of international interest. Civil and economic unrest have disrupted many elements of life, both for Ukrainian citizens and their international relationships. Current scholarship examining these socio-political developments draws heavily on post-Soviet studies, encompassing notions of soft power, cultural hegemony and centrally-planned economies. Key themes in contemporary considerations build on these common themes to investigate economic development, international relations, ethnic separatism and nationalism, and media and security studies, drawing together findings from across Ukrainian history and society.

This workshop brings together scholars from multiple disciplines to examine recent developments in Ukraine as a product of institutional evolution in a post-Soviet context. As institutions include both formal state structures, such economic development agencies, as well as broader cultural forces, such as nationalism or historical memory, the workshop explores the interactions between state and non-state structures. Possible topics include: To what degree do formal Ukrainian institutions reflect the evolving norms in informal institutions? How are technological advances changing this arena? How do Ukraine’s external relationships affect its institutional evolution? How are international actors influencing Ukraine’s domestic sphere? How are Ukraine’s ethnic minorities reacting to institutional change resulting from the current unrest?
The workshop will be held at the University of Wellington on Monday 9 May 2016. Due to the multi-disciplinary nature of the expected presentations, proceedings will not be published jointly, but participants are encouraged to make their own submissions to appropriate journals. We regret we have no money to support overseas participants. Please send abstracts to the organizers:

Alexander Maxwell 
Alexander.Maxwell(at)vuw.ac.nz 
Ruth Fischer-Smith 
Ruth.Fischer-Smith(at)mbie.govt.nz
